
Announcement #2 - Presidential Search Community Survey: We want to 
hear from you. 
The following message was sent on behalf of Adrian Stimson, Chair, Board of 
Governors, and the Presidential Search Committee on June 6, 2024.  

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

As you are aware, AUArts is engaged in the search for its next President and CEO. 
AUArts students, faculty members, staff, alumni, and community members are invited to 
share their thoughts on the ideal profile for the university’s next president, the 
challenges, and opportunities a new president will face in the decade ahead, and other 
related topics.  

The community consultation will run from Thursday, June 6th, until Sunday, June 30th, 
inviting feedback from all members of the AUArts community.   

Participants can provide their input through a brief anonymous survey. 

The input gathered during this period will assist the Presidential Search Committee in 
developing the position opportunity. Once the position opportunity is approved by the 
Governance and Human Resources Committee of the Board it will be shared with the 
community via the Presidential Search, Careers at AUArts and Leaders International 
Opportunities webpages.   

We appreciate your support and hope that many of you will consider providing input, we 
look forward to hearing from you.  

If you have questions or comments about the presidential search process, you can 
contact Cherie Tutt, University Secretary cherie.tutt@auarts.ca.  

 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/AUARTSPresident
https://auarts.ca/about-auarts/governance/presidential-search
https://auarts.ca/about-auarts/careers-at-auarts
https://leadersinternational.com/category/opportunities/
https://leadersinternational.com/category/opportunities/
mailto:cherie.tutt@auarts.ca

